
Butler PTO’s Used Book Sale! 

Last year’s used book sale raised over $400 for our school.  The book collection will begin April 18 and run 

through May 15.  Please do not send your books to school.  There will be a collection bin at 105 Nightingale 

Circle, Chalfont, drop off at your convenience.  The books will be sold at the Spring Fair on May 21.  We 

need your help to make this a success! 

Please drop off your old children’s books in the bin on the front porch at 105 Nightingale Circle.  Any books 

collected will be sold for a donation of your choosing for other Butler children to enjoy.  All money 

collected during this sale will directly benefit our school.   

We are collecting books appropriate for children Kindergarten through 6th grade.  No adult 

books will be accepted. Please drop off books in bin at 105 Nightingale Circle, Chalfont         

from April 18 to May 15.  Please do not send your books to school.   

Book drop off bin – 105 Nightingale Circle, Chalfont 

  Drop off books – April 18 to May 14 

  Book Sale – Spring Fair, May 21 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tracey Johnston at traceyLjohnston@gmail.com. 

Thanks in advance for your donations. 
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